
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JUNE 11, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS WEEK HAS GONE BY VERY QUICKLY FOR ME. I WAS GONE MOST OF LAST WEEK 

THUS I HAD SOME CATCHING UP TO DO. IN ADDITION TO THAT, I ALSO HAD TO FINISH 

GETTING READY FOR THE WRVM BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING TOMORROW HERE AT 

THE STATION.  

WRVM RADIO IS OWNED AND OPERATED BY THE NON-PROFIT CORPORATION, WRVM INC. 

I REPORT TO A BOARD OF DIRECTORS WHO VOLUNTEER THEIR TIME. I APPRECIATE THEIR 

MINISTRY GREATLY. THEY LOVE THE LORD AND THEY LOVE THIS RADIO MINISTRY.  

WE DON’T HAVE ANY HOT ITEMS ON THE AGENDA FOR TOMORROW, UNLIKE SOME 

MEETINGS. IT WILL BE MOSTLY REPORTS BY MYSELF AND OUR ENGINEER, ALAN 

KILGORE. IF YOU THINK OF IT, PRAY FOR OUR MEETING TOMORROW AND FOR THE 

SAFETY OF THE DIRECTORS AS THEY TRAVEL SOME DISTANCE TO BE HERE. AND PRAY 

FOR ONE OF OUR DIRECTORS AS HE IS BATTLING COVID RIGHT NOW. 

WE ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. YOUR COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS ARE ALWAYS 

WELCOME. DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH WE HEARD FROM DENNIS WHO EMAILED TO 

DAY: 

Hello, I have listened to WRVM for many years and provided support for your efforts as I think that you 

are providing a valuable service to the Lord. I like your teaching programs that you put on during the day as 

well as the evening.  Since I have retired I have been able to listen to you during the day as well as at times 

in the evenings. I think that you have a very good weekend program and especially enjoy listening to 

Jimmy D. Young on Saturday with updates on happenings in the holy land and the lands around it.  There 

is much happening in that area that you don't hear about on most other media. Moody Church on Sundays 

along with Songs of the Night are also favorites that have taught me a lot over the years. And last but not 

least I enjoy your format of Christian music that you provide. 

[BRIAN – STEPHENSON MI] Just want to say thanks. I have been listening for 42 years. You have a 

good balance of teaching and music. 

THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US AS YOU PRAY FOR US AND HELP SUPPORT US 

WITH YOUR GIVING. IT REALLY IS A TEAM EFFORT. EACH ONE OF US HAS A PART TO 

PLAY TO MAKE THIS MINISTRY SUCCESSFUL. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


